NOTICE OF AWARD
August 24, 2016

MR. JUSTIN VITTORIO MANALO
General Manager/Owner

Orient Star Construction, Inc.

No. 1 Dr. Leon Cusi St.

Roxas, Oriental Mindoro

Dear Mr. Manalo:

Please be informed that your firm Orient Star Construction, Inc., is hereby awarded the
contract for the project Proposed Repair Project of Damaged Facilities, Port of
General Santos, Makar Wharf, General Santos City in the amount of Thirteen
Million Five Hundred Five Thousand Three Hundred Ninety and 79/100 Pesos
(Php13,505,390.79) inclusive of 12% VAT.

You are, therefore, required within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this Notice of
Award to formally enter into a contract with the Philippine Ports Authority and to submit
the following, to wit:

1. Contractor's All Risk Insurance (CARI) form GSIS or a private insurance
company duly accredited by the Insurance Commission:

2. Performance Security in the amount of ten percent (10%) of the total bid price

for cashier/manager’'s check or thirty percent (30%) of the total bid price for

surety bond;

Construction Schedule and S-Curve;

Manpower Schedule:

Construction Methods;

Equipment Utilization Schedule:

Construction Safety and Health Program approved by the Department of Labor

and Employment, and

8. PERT/CPM
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Failure to enter into said contract or provide the Performance Security/Bond and other
documentary requirements stated above shall constitute sufficient ground for
cancellation of this Award and forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Please be reminded to submit in writing to us personally or send by registered mail or
thru your email your confirmation of receipt of this Notice of Award with two (2)
calendar days upon receipt hereof.

Very truly yours,

A

LUIS A CUISON
Port Manager
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